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Your Winter Update from True Vision

Ohio's Winter Beauty

First and foremost, | hope everyone is
enjoying the start to the new year, and
yes, the Ohio winter weather as well.
The snow we've gotten so far has been
the pretty kind, as opposed to the
messy kind, for the most part. We've
even had a few days of sunshine here
and there, which should make us all
feel good since they're such a rarity.

We always enjoy watching the wild
birds at our feeders. They especially
love the black oil sunflower seed! We
haven't seen the hawk's nest occupied
yet, but I'm not sure if they reuse them.

Allis well in the chicken coop for the
most part. Ohio driver's aren't the only
ones living in fear of the "white death"
because the chickens won't set foot on
it. Unfortunately, we did lose one of our
hens but we're not sure exactly what
happened.

No signs of fowl play, so that's good
news. Oddly, the flock seems happier
and more peaceful, laying more eggs
and going through less food without

Saturday, January 30th
Office Closed

Periodically, the office will be
closed or have limited staff in
order to provide opportunities
for professional development.
We intend to serve everyone
better than ever by doing so.
Be sure to call ahead for an
appointment 740.277.7550

Days to Celebrate
Quarterly Birthdays

We have two days to celebrate
this quarter as both Rich, our
opftician, and Michael, Dr.
Hopkins' husband, have
January birthdays. Let's wish
them both another year of
good health and prosperity!




her. She must've been a piggy little
freeloader...hahal

During my morning walks, | can see the
footprints of many animals if the snow is
light. The deer prints are always a given.
The other day | saw 8 of them running
and playing together. Besides rabbits

and squirrels, there are various canine Our horses are already starting
type prints also. There's probably a fox to lose some hair as the days
around because he got one of the are getting longer now. I'm

neighbors' hens in the spring. The larger  happy fo say that Jack

ones may belong to a coyote so we're continues to recover well from

keeping our eyes open. There's plenty of  his surgery in the fall. His feeding

activity to see with the trees being bare, schedule has been pretty labor

but we're already looking forward to the intensive, but we finally have his

beauty of a new spring season. weight back up to a healthy
level. He's such a sweet old guy
that we're glad to stay close
and feed him 2-3 fimes a day to

We are so glad to have you all as
patients and customers. If you feel the
same about us, please do refer friends
and family to come see us. Our
schedule is flexible and we would love
to build new relationships by taking
care of the people who are most
important to you.

Thank you for choosing us!

Thank Goodness for 2021

The hope of a new year, and even looking forward to signs of
spring, is just what we needed to clarify a necessary change in
our perspective. 2020 saw us all focused on how the many
changes we faced affected our families and ourselves. My
hope for 2021 is that we can all focus on how the changes to
come will affect us all, together.

Together is the way we will help each other. Together is the way
we will eventually work and shop and go to the movies.
Together is the way we will finally share a meal. Together is the
way we will get through whatever 2021 brings.

Together is the way.
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